TERRACE BAY RECREATION DEPARTMENT WEEKLY REPORT

MINOR SOFTBALL:

prior to this write-up, the Minor Softball program was almost completed. The winner for the American League will be announced in next week's News. The International League, boys 7-9, will have their last game sometime near the end of August, the reason being that not enough players were coming out for the playoff game because of holidays.

Keep posted as to games being played here against out-of-town teams. Anyone wishing to help in anyway (i.e., driver, umpire, or making sandwiches), please contact the Recreation Office at 3542.

"MOM AND TOT" PROGRAM:

If you are interested in this program, which is geared for mothers with children four years of age and under, don't forget to register at the Recreation Office before July 28th. Sessions for this program will be determined by a meeting between the parents involved and the Summer Program Developer, Alex Vanderkam, on Friday, August Ist at 2 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Recreation Centre. There will be no fee for this program.

RECREATION MEMBERSHIP DISCS:

As reported previously, the pale blue discs are no longer in effect and the new 1975-76 yellow discs are being distributed. If you have not received yours as yet, please come to the Recreation Office or send someone from your family to pick up your discs.

SWIM POOL NEWS:

July swim tests will be on the following days:

Monday, July 28th - Tadpoles, Minnows, Pre-Beginners - regular times.



Tuesday, July 29th - classes as usual for Juniors, Intermediates, Seniors, Bronze. Pretest - Beginners, Survival - at regular times.

Wednesday, July 30th - Beginners II a.m.

Pre-test - Juniors II A.M.; Intermediates IO

A.M.; Seniors 9 A.M.

All the above candidates except Beginners must pay a .50¢ examination fee.

Thursday, July 3Ist - Red Cross Testing, Juniors, Intermediates, Seniors. Times will be posted at the pool.

Just a reminder that the North Shore Swim
Meet will be held at our pool on Saturday,
August I6th. We hope that we can count on you
to come out and support our team in their
attempt to remain the holders of the district
trophy. More details will appear later.

A REMINDER:

All registrations for the August program

MUST be in by Friday, July 25th. August class

-es begin Monday, August 4th. Class lists will

be posted at the pool.

SUMMER YOUTH CAMP:

The last session. Registrations are still being received for the last Summer Youth Camp session at Canoe Lake from Monday, July 28th to Friday, August Ist.

Deadline for registration will be this Friday, July 25th. If you are interested contact the Recreation Office for registration. Fee for this last session is \$30.00.

COMING EVENT:

Friday, August Ist - "Mom and Tot" Swim program meeting - 2 p.m., Conference room of Recreation Centre.

